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The Board of Directors of Nera Telecommunications Ltd (“the Company”) is pleased to announce that 
the Company has received a contract of approximately SGD13.7 Million (the “Contract”). 
 
The Contract is in relation to the provision of support services by the Company to a telecommunications 
operator in Singapore for a period of 2 years. The Company has a long-term relationship with the 
telecommunications operator spanning many projects over the years. 
 
The Contract is expected to have a significant impact on the performance of the Company for the current 
financial year. 
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